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The Oregon legislature is avoiding public comment and feedback regarding SB 348 

and its terrible amendment. Not only is Measure 114 unconstitutional and will very 

likely be overturned after it has gone through all legal challenges, but this 

amendment attempts to increase these violations of our constitutional rights. The 

second amendment shall not be infringed. That is exactly what Measure 114, SB 

348, and its amendment are attempting to accomplish. Criminals will always find 

ways to arm themselves and law-abiding citizens are becoming unable to defend 

themselves against criminals due to the legislature’s efforts to disarm the public. 

Cease and desist these attacks on our rights. Take criminals off our streets and 

charge them with the crimes you have proof they’ve committed. This isn’t difficult- 

some are simply choosing to allow this to continue out of an apparent desire to 

destroy our communities. Represent all our constitutional rights- but certainly protect 

our 2A rights! 


